
 

 

Held to Authorized Lifted 

 

December 2, 2014 
 
 
 
Based on the most recent weather forecast, the held to authorized restriction will be lifted effective for 

December 4, 2014.   

Availability for Imbalance Return is still at zero until further notice.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
Thanks, 
 
 
Transportation Services 
Hotline: 604-592-7799 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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